
 

August 2017 

Club Announcement 

 
We are pleased to announce the Payneham Cricket Club is hosting in partnership with the Women’s & 
Children’s Hospital Foundation the inaugural armed forces Baker Gordon Charity Shield T20 event on Sunday 
November 12th 2017. 

The T20 game between the Army XI vs. Air Force XI is forecast to attract a crowd of 1,000 people, with 
admission by folded note as a donation to the Team Kids charity. 

The Governor General Sir Peter Cosgrove will be in attendance along with many other political and 
community leaders, such as the Governor of SA, Premier, and Members of Local Parliament and Local 
Government. 

This is sure to be a wonderful high profile event and will require a team effort to create a memorable day for 
all to enjoy. We are working with the Norwood, Payneham & St Peters Council events team to create a 
community family day event. 

We seek your assistance in forming a subcommittee to prepare, plan and execute the below key functions, 
but not limited to: 

 Catering Plan: cocktail event, BBQ, canteen, bar. 

 Entertainment Plan: ground announcer, music. 

 Media Plan: local press, radio & community communication. 

 Grounds Plan: oval & wicket coordination, change rooms. 

We also have the opportunity to play a feature T20 game before the main game, we are still working on 
concepts for this game. 

If you are able to assist or can offer us some expertise or ideas in preparing and planning of an event of this 
scale we would welcome your support and contributions. 

If this sounds like something you would be interested in, please contact our Chairman, Wayne Margitich on 
0432 134 032 or wayne.margitich@rheem.com.au for more information. 

Thanks & regards 

 

The Payneham Cricket Club Committee 
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